CAMBRIA ROAD PROJECT TEAM MEETING

Wednesday 7 November - 6.30pm, Harry Caddick Centre, Lilford Road
Present:
Anthea Masey (LJAG/Meeting Chair), Richard Ambler (Lambeth), Deborah Saunt (DSDHA), Tom Greenhall (DSDHA), Catarina Cruz (DSDHA), Walter Reed (LJAG), John Franklin (Thorlands/LJAG), Claire Neely (Lambeth Cycling Campaign/LJAG)
1. Apologies
Lois Acton (LJAG), Tim Gaymer (LJAG)







2. Minutes
The minutes of the last meeting were accepted

3. Matters Arising
Action: 
Walter will mail and follow up re contacting Network Rail

Action: 
DSDHA will liaise with Lambeth re lighting (inc floor LEDs) for Cambria Bridge (to be a smaller project, separate from main masterplan) and then come back to LJAG re brief and contractor

4. Cambria Road Campaign
· Lambeth/LJAG ‘statutory’ leaflet has gone to the Cambria Road zone

· Thanks to be passed onto Genstacia

· Richard to note feedback re London Letterbox

· DSDHA/LJAG leaflet going door to door on Thursday (8th) via London Letterbox

· Thanks to Tom and Genstacia

There are two Cambria Road/Masterplan community consultation events:

· Saturday 10 November (11am - 3pm) 

· Wednesday 14 November (3pm - 7.30pm)

DSDHA will bring 2 team members and the following to the events:

· A1 display boards

· Chalk spray directional ‘floor signage’

· Feedback sheet with space for public comments and a map

· 500 Loughborough Junction/7 Bridges badges

Lambeth will provide:
· Display boards

· Pins, post-it  notes, pens

· Lambeth will liaise with DSDHA to get A1 display images reproduced

· Richard will attend

Action: 
Anthea & Alison to collect from Blue Star House on Friday (9th) afternoon

LJAG has arranged:

· Gazebo

· Drinks (non-alc), nibbles, tables chairs – from The Cambria pub
· Tamara Froud will run a mosaic making workshop for children at both sessions

Action: Volunteers – Alison, Claire, John, Lois, Tim, Naomi, Walter, Anthea

Any Other Business

Richard Ambler outlined the timeline for Cambria Road improvements, in summary:

· Design development working towards final design by Christmas

· Then utilities and TfL notification, plus approval process by Councillors

· Contractors recruited February 2013

· Work would start in March 2013
Next meeting: Wednesday 21 November, 6.30pm, Harry Caddick Centre, Lilford Road
